
       

 

                                                
 

  
 

Closure of Office 

 

The public is hereby advised that the office of the  

Regulated Industries Commission 

located on 1st & 3rd Floors, Furness House,  

Corner of Wrightson Road and Independence Square  

will be closed on 

 

Friday 9th December 2016 
 

From 11:00 am to accommodate a staff event. 

 

 

The RIC apologises for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

 

 

 


